From: Brenda Martin

To: Patterson. Heather, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: RE: C-141 for APl 30-015-26095

Date: Thursday, November 17, 2016 9:14:21 AM
Heather,

Per your conversation with Jack Rose, November 17, 2016 concerning the Eastland Queen Unit # 24
(API'30-015-26095) location clean up. This e-mail is to confirm associated with the C-141 that was
previously filed that Beach will contract with CMB Environmental to take a vertical delineation
sample in the deepest pooling area. That sample will be taken to the lab and results will be
discussed with the OCD to be determined the required remediation procedures. CMB
Environmental will contacted on November 17, 2016.

Thank you for your assistance.

Brenda Martin
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